

October 30, 2014

Dear Erie County Legislator Hardwick,

Enclosed please find 2 signed letters from your constituents who are patrons of the City of Tonawanda Public Library in the Buffalo & Erie County Public Library System. In total today, 493 letters are going to members of the Erie County Legislature from constituents requesting adequate funding for libraries.

If you have any questions, please contact me at the downtown Central Library at 858-7182 or testaj@buffalolib.org. Thank you for your support of the libraries.

Sincerely,

Joy Testa Cinquino

Assistant Deputy Director

Development & Communications

www.BuffaloLib.org

Hardwick

Dear Erie County Legislator Miller-Williams,

I am a proud user of the downtown Central Library in the Buffalo & Erie County Public Library System. I want to express my appreciation to you for your past support of library services and encourage your vote in favor of the County Executive's 2015 proposed \$23,040,090 allocation to the Library's Operating Budget, a 2% increase in county funding for the System's 37 libraries. As a library supporter, I am also pleased that the capital budget includes \$1 million for improvements to the downtown Central Library.

Libraries add so much to my life. I have checked the ways I use the librar	rv:
--	-----

- .co Book borrowing
- o CD, DVD, VHS, Blu-Ray borrowing
- Internet /Wi-Fi use
- o Computer use
 - Computer training
 - o Career search
 - o Business research

- o Family programs
- o Music Downloads
- o Book Downloads
- o Research
- Community meeting rooms
- o Lectures
- Database searches
- Other:

Here are some very impressive statistics about Buffalo & Erie County Public Libraries: January 2014 – through the end of September 2014:

- 5.64 million items (books and media) have been borrowed;
- 625,770 public access computer sessions have been logged;
- 164,740 patron Wi-Fi logins were counted;
- 2,587,562 patron visits were counted.

Our public libraries provide support to families, schools and businesses. For pre-schoolaged children, libraries regularly provide opportunities for enrichment in an inspiring environment dedicated to creativity and free inquiry. When schools are closed at the end of each day, on weekends and in the summer, public libraries remain open. For adult learners, job seekers, and entrepreneurs, libraries provide an avenue for personal improvement, technology training, programs and lifelong intellectual enrichment. Our public libraries are for everyone!

Thank you in advance for making a commitment to our libraries. Thank you for supporting the 2015 proposed Erie County Executive's budget to keep library doors open, maintain open hours, provide all ages with literacy programming, and make materials and databases available to all in an effort to build a stronger, more knowledgeable community.

Name: Rosemany Taker

Address: 33 Grove St Tonawanda NY 1415

Please return your signed letter to library staff and we will deliver it to your lawmaker.

Fall, 2014

Dear Erie County Legislator Miller-Williams,

I am a proud user of the downtown Central Library in the Buffalo & Erie County Public Library System. I want to express my appreciation to you for your past support of library services and encourage your vote in favor of the County Executive's 2015 proposed \$23,040,090 allocation to the Library's Operating Budget, a 2% increase in county funding for the System's 37 libraries. As a library supporter, I am also pleased that the capital budget includes \$1 million for improvements to the downtown Central Library.

Libraries add so much to my life. I have check	ed the ways I use the library:
à√Book borrowing	Family programs
ଦ୍ର/CD, DVD, VHS, Blu-Ray	Music Downloads
borrowing	6 Book Downloads
Internet /Wi-Fi use	Research
 Computer use 	Community meeting rooms
၇ Computer training	o Lectures
o Career search	Database searches
 Business research 	o Other:

Here are some very impressive statistics about Buffalo & Erie County Public Libraries: January 2014 – through the end of September 2014:

- 5.64 million items (books and media) have been borrowed;
- 625,770 public access computer sessions have been logged;
- 164,740 patron Wi-Fi logins were counted;
- 2,587,562 patron visits were counted.

Our public libraries provide support to families, schools and businesses. For pre-school-aged children, libraries regularly provide opportunities for enrichment in an inspiring environment dedicated to creativity and free inquiry. When schools are closed at the end of each day, on weekends and in the summer, public libraries remain open. For adult learners, job seekers, and entrepreneurs, libraries provide an avenue for personal improvement, technology training, programs and lifelong intellectual enrichment. Our public libraries are for everyone!

Thank you in advance for making a commitment to our libraries. Thank you for supporting the 2015 proposed Erie County Executive's budget to keep library doors open, maintain open hours, provide all ages with literacy programming, and make materials and databases available to all in an effort to build a stronger, more knowledgeable community.

Name: Dan Cartiele

Address: 257 Fletcher St Tonavanda NY 14150

Please return your signed letter to library staff and we will deliver it to your lawmaker.